Adjunct Faculty Committee Minutes
Tuesday, February 5, 2008   11:00 – 12:00
Dorothy K. Moore and Lisa Arkell, Co-Chairs

Present: Dorothy K. Moore, Lisa Arkell, Sue Bettles, Dale Griffith, Judy Emerson, 
              Dyan Green, Mira Kurka
Absent: Doris Bessett, Cheryl Gregersen, Lisa Webb
1. 

Topic: How can we express thanks to Mike McFarlane, VPAA, for the pay increase?
Mira Kurka will deliver to Mike the note the committee signed as a thank-you to Dr. Mike McFarlane, VPAA, for the adjunct faculty pay increase. 
2. 
Topic: What should we do with the “permission to publish contact information” forms that have been returned?

At the meeting we sorted the permission forms into two piles: The contact information that needs updating and those that are okay as is.


A student worker will re-type the information into a spreadsheet.
The typed information will be sent to Susanna Dorr and Laura Gallegos, who can then cut and paste the “permission to publish” contact information that is also in need of updating.

In addition, Sue Bettles will need to receive the “permission to publish contact information” form. She did not get it through the GroupWise e-mail because Adult Basic Education is not on GroupWise. Dorothy will get that to her.
Related News: Susanna Dorr has drafted a contact information form that will now be a part of the Adjunct Faculty Hiring packet given through Human Resources.

3. 
Topic: How do we interpret the results of the Department Chair surveys?


The committee spent some time reading over the Department Chairs’ surveys issued last semester.  
Dorothy will contact those who still have their surveys to see if they would still like to submit them.  Next time we will discuss where to go from here.
4. 

Topic: What is the status of the Adjunct Faculty Survey?


We need to administer (either through the website or via e-mail) the Adjunct Faculty’s surveys first. Dorothy is in contact with Susanna Dorr about the surveys. The surveys are in line to be posted. 
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